
 

 

Letter of Consent 

 

To 

National Library of Medicine 

Building 38A - Room 4N-419 

8600 Rockville Pike 

Bethesda, MD U.S.A. 20894 

 

I am writing on behalf of the Journal of Biofertilizers and Biopesticides regarding the submissions of the journal for Pubmed 

Indexing. I, as one of the editors of the journal witness the growth of the journal. 

The scientific carving of the journal is appreciable. I would like to endorse the journal and strongly recommend to be indexed 

in Pubmed. Journal staff and editorial board members have worked very hard for the journal to establish its high professional 

standing. 

Pindi Pavankumar 
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